Christian County Commission
~ July 02,2009 |

Convene

Presiding Commissioner John Grubaugh called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 9:00
a.m. on July 2, 2009 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Present: Bill Barnett,
Absent; Tom Huff, Present. County Clerk- Kay Brown is taking the minutes .

9:00 a.m. Pat Stinman with OACAC

The meeting was attended by Commission Secretary Julia Maples,, Sharon Whitehill-Gray President of the
Nixa Chamber Commerce, Randy McCoy, and Jim Bresee Resource Management Administrator.

The Commission met with Pat Stinman with OACAC to discuss the possibility of pursuing the
Homelessness Prevention and Rapid Re-Housing Program (HPRP) grant. According to Ms. Stinman this
program would provide services that would assist recipients with homeless prevention , education, and
intervention in an emergency. A letter of intent to the state is due July 6th.

Motion/Vote - Approve a Letter of Intent for the Homelessness Prevention and
Rapid Re-Housing Program

Eastern Commissioner Tom Huff made a motion to send a letter of intent to the state for the Homelessness
Preventiion and Rapid Re-Housing Program (HPRP). John Grubaugh seconded the motion. The motion
passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill Barnett (Absent), Tom Huff (Yes).

Motion/Vote - Approve the June 29th, 2009 Minutes

Eastern Commissioner Tom Huff made a.motion to approve the June 29th, 2009 minutes. John Grubaugh
seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Yes), Bill Barnett (Absent), Tom Huff
(Yes).

2:00 p.m. Greg Connell - Connell Insurance

The meeting was attended by Commission Secretary Julia Maples..

The Commission met with Tim Connell and Greg Williams from Connell Insurance . They gave a brief
report on the county's workers comp and offered to assist the county with the property and liability
insurance proposals.
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